
Paradise Primary School 

Newsletter Term 3 Week 10 2021 

From Leadership 

Principal – Karyn Alford 
Deputy Principal– Daniel Botten 

Diary Dates - October 
Monday 11th - Pupil Free Day        

Tuesday 12th - Term 4 Commences 
 

Monday 18th-Friday 22nd – PE Week    Thursday 21st 
Monday 25th-Friday 29th – R-5 Swimming Week 

Dear Paradise Primary School Community, 
 

My name is Claudia Castle and I am the Pastoral Care Worker relieving for Rebecca Terminello until the end of the 
school year. I will be at school on Wednesdays and Fridays and am here to support the wellbeing of the school 
community. If you feel that you or your child would benefit from some additional support please contact me via 
the school reception. Alternatively, students are able to visit the Pastoral Care Room during the school day or can 
leave a note in the PCW letterbox in the library. 
 

From Week 1 of Term 4 we will be restarting our Breakfast Club on Wednesday and Friday mornings! From 8:30am 
there will be free breakfast options available for students in the Pastoral Care Room, including toast, Weet-Bix and 
fruit. We hope to see you there! 
 

Warm regards, 
Claudia Castle 

Dear Parents / Care Providers, 
 

Another busy and successful term has come to a conclusion. We would like to thank everyone for the support, 
encouragement and positive interactions that have been evident across the school during term 3. We would 
like to farewell Henry and thank him for the positive work he has done with students during his time here at 
Paradise.  
 

Next term is going to be packed with exciting events; Sports Day, Swimming, PE week and Graduation for both 
Year 6 and 7 students. Keep an eye out for notices and newsletters that will have all the information. We look 
forward to seeing everyone back at school on Tuesday 12th of October. Enjoy the holidays. 
 

Daniel Botten 
On behalf of the leadership team  

Dear Paradise Families, 
 
 

Wow, the term has gone quickly. I want to extend my thanks to the Paradise Primary community for welcom-
ing me in the way you have this term. It has been a great opportunity and I will take away a great deal of new 
experiences back to Highbury. The showcase night was a standout event this term and it was great to see the 
journey from the starting idea come to life at the Showcase. I also want to acknowledge and thank all the staff 
at Paradise Primary, I feel like I have been here for years after just a term. Hope you all have a safe and fantas-
tic holidays.  
 

Daniel Botten  

Governing Council Meeting 
to discuss M&S Charge 2022 

Monday 25th October                  
6:00pm in the Hall 



NIGHT AT  

THE  

MUSEUM  

Paradise.Primary 

Thursday 16th September 


